Mandatory Institutional Purchasing for Door Access Controls and Security Cameras

Executive Summary Contact: Randy Martin (870)972-2093

Background:

* The Security Task Force recognizes the importance of maintaining compatible door and security
camera controls that are compliant with existing university wide systems. Currently
departments may purchase security camera or door control systems that are not compatible
with existing infrastructure and security needs. This practice results in expenditures that could
have been better utilized to more effectively provide security and safety from a global
perspective, provide access to UPD for monitoring and emergency purposes, maintain
centralized door control thru the Campus ID Center, and insure system reliability.

Summary:

* All purchases of security camera or door access controls must be approved by the University
Police Department and Information and Technology Services prior to a purchase order,
construction contract, or P-Card transaction approval.

Consequences:

* Failure to receive approval from the University Police Department and Information Technology
Services may result in the equipment not being integrated into University systems for
monitoring and/or revocation of the Purchase Order itself.



